
The 12th Congress of INWRDAM and 
the 6th International Symposium on Flash Floods in Wadi System 

 
On 26 September 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

attended the 12th Congress of Inter-Islamic Network on Water Resources and 
Management (INWRDAM) and the 6th International Symposium on Flash Floods in 
Wadi System organized by INWRDAM, Kyoto University and Petra Development 
Tourism Regional Agency.  

In his opening remarks, Ambassador SHIMAZAKI introduced some examples of 
efforts on flood countermeasures by municipalities in Japan, referring to the flash flood 
which struck the Petra region in November 2018. Ambassador SHIMAZAKI also 
introduced the ongoing Japanese technical cooperation “The Project for Formulating 
Tourism Development Master Plan in Petra Region”, hoping that Japanese assistance will 
contribute to the further development and prosperity of the Petra region  

 
 
 

 


